Quality Assurance Memo

To: GAM 145 and GAM CAMO staff
From: Quality Assurance Department
cc! Safety Department

Issue: 09042020-01

Title: Company Approval Stamp

Dear All,

Due to the ongoing Movement Control Order (MCO), QA department is currently unable to provide
company approval stamp for approval holders. Affected company approval holder numbers are
MO036 onwards. Hence, those affected are required to write down their signature and approval
holder number in place of a stamp for aircraft release purpose.

This memo shall be effective until MCO ceases to be in power and approval stamp being issued
to affected approval holders. Any inconvenience caused is much regretted. Please do not
hesitate to contact QA department for further information on the matter.

Thank you.
Omar Ahma

Quality Assurance Manager
09/04/2020




